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To
Hon'ble Sri Piyush Goyal Jee
Minister of Railway and Coal
Govt of India
New Delhi.

Sub:- Seeking appointment for meeting with representatives of All India Association of Coal 
Executives(AIACE).

Dear  Sir,
All India Association of Coal Executives(AIACE) is an association of serving and 

retired executives of CIL and SCCL and  registered  under The Trade union Act 1926.It has 
membership  from E1 level working executives to board level  retired executives.

The working executives are fully committed to ensure energy security by 
producing targeted coal to fulfill the deSire of Hon'ble Sri Narendra Modi Jee,Prime- Minister for 
providing affordable power to all citizens of our country. In spite of putting all efforts, some of 
genuine issues of executives have not been resolved like Maharatna pay scale, enhancement of
pension to old retirees , post retirement medical facility and implementation of NPS( CIL defined
contribution pension scheme),creation of E9 grade in CIL and others.

It is brought to your kind notice that under CMPS 1998, the executives 
/employees who retired before 1997 and 2007 are getting a meagre pension and it is very 
difficult to manage their life. You may be surprised to know that even CMDs/Directors who 
retired between 1994-2000 are getting a monthly pension between Rs 2000-5000, what to say 
about lower level executives and employees.   

The representative of AIACE including ex chairman, CMD, directors of CIL/SCCL 
wish to meet you personally in Delhi as per your convenience to apprise the issues concerning 
all executives.

We request you to spare some of your valuable  time from your busy schedule to 
meet us so that we may put our issues  before you.

Anticipating communication from your end at the earliest.

Regards, 

P K SINGH RATHOR

Principal General Secretary


